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Dear Jared,
Thank you for submitting a proposal for the Association for
Counselor Education and Supervision 2019 Conference. You
are receiving this email as the first author of a submitted
proposal(s). We received an overwhelming number of
excellent proposals this year. Congratulations, your proposal
has been accepted! For your information and records, the
overall conference proposal acceptance rate this year was
57.69%.
Please read this message carefully because it contains
important details about your presentation.
Your presentation day, time, and location are included in this
email. For a smoother experience, please use Firefox or
Chrome as your browser. To accept or decline your
presentation offer, please use the following link:
